New Year update from Friends of
Wighton

From Sheena Wellington :

“The Friends of Wighton invite you to an online illustrated talk on the
Montgomerie Collection to be given by Dr Margaret Bennett this Wednesday —
6th January.

After organising a successful event online for Scottish Book Week we have
decided that it is worth trying to put some concerts online too. We plan to
hold the concerts on the first Wednesday of the month at 1.15pm.

The first will be on Wednesday 6th January when the guest will be Dr
Margaret Bennet with an illustrated talk on the renowned Montgomerie
collection, the children’s songs recorded in Dundee’s Hilltown in 1952.

The talk starts at 1.15pm but you can log-in at any time from 1.05pm.”
Join Zoom Meeting here.

Meeting ID: 816 9660 4953

Passcode: 157803

You can read more about the Montgomerie Collection in this interesting
Evening Telegraph article here.
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